
 

 

17th January 2023 
R.E. Trip to Cheltenham Hindu Community Centre. 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our learning in Religious Education and History, Years 3-4 are planning to 
visit Hindu Community Centre. The trip is planned for Tuesday 31st January 2023 and 
will take place during the school morning. We will be leaving Minchinhampton at 
8:45am so pupils will need to be in school for 8:35am so we can register them 
before setting off. We will return in time for lunch at 12:30pm 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for our children to experience first-hand worship 
practices beyond their own familiar locality and will help them with their study of 
aspects of Hinduism. The cost of trip is £5.50 which is for the coach hire. There is no 
cost for the visit to the temple, however they have asked for every pupil to bring a 
piece of fruit as an offering to the Aarti service we will be watching.  
 
Your child will not be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a payment; 
however, the school cannot proceed with the trip unless there are sufficient 
contributions for it to be financed.  Please ensure your child is in school uniform, has a 
coat, a drink and a healthy snack.  We do not require any parent volunteers for this 
visit. 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Ricketts, Mrs Wallbridge and Miss Tonner  
 

 
I give/do not permission for my child to attend the trip to the Hindu Community Centre 
and enclose/do not enclose payment for £5.50  
 
Child……………………………………………. 
 
Parent/Carer signature…………………………………………. 


